From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: Monday, 2 September 2024 8:45 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox

Subject: Online Submission

02/09/2024

MR Simon Barlow
53 Queens Parade PDE
Newport NSW 2106

RE: DA2021/2173 - 394 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

To whom it may concern,

The Newport Surf Club is Newport's strongest, most recognised club. It is represented by a huge volunteer base and
long and proud history, for more than 100 years. It has a proud history of surf life saving, and award winning
national competition members. The dedication by the volunteers, who guide kids through years in the club, and
administer a huge operation, are great examples of the best our community has to offer.

The proposed changes to the building are long overdue, and will provided much needed amenity to the building. The
proposal should be approved to provide this amenity and ensure the growth and longevity of the club. A refusal will
be an insult to the dedication and commitment of all representatives, volunteers and this community. The perceived
future risk to the building pales into insignificance against the gain to the club and community.

Yours sincerely Simon Barlow





